Her Majesty Te Arikinui NGA WAI HONO I TE PO

Kuini o te Kingitanga

Ma’am
3

I wish to extend my warmest congratulations and best wishes to Your Majesty on the

joyous occasion of your forthcoming birthday.

May I also take this opportunity to convey my respectful greetings to the people of

the Kingitanga and the wider Maori community in Aotearoa.

Please accept, Your Majesty, the continued assurance of my profound respect and

most sincere consideration.

Detroit, 1 January 2025



